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The Break the Cycle Local Action Plan 
How to set up your own local Break the Cycle Task Group 

 
 
 
 

1. Ensure that you invite BAME teaching and non-teaching staff and well as 
representatives of your senior leadership team to your fist meeting. 
 

2. Recognise that you will also need to create a ‘safe spaces’ for BAME students, 
as well as members of staff, to voice their experiences and views. These spaces will 
require an independent facilitator with a clear brief, without members of leadership 
being present, in order to generate the confidence needed for open and honest 
engagement. 
 

3. Find appropriate ways of feeding the input from your ‘safe space’ groups into your 
Break the Cycle Task Group   
 

4. Using the Break the Cycle Manifesto as your ongoing agenda commit to: 
 

• Meet at regular intervals (a minimum of once every two months). 

• Establish a small leadership executive team. 

• Always review the outcomes of your last meeting. 

• Tackle a least one of the 12 clauses of the Break the Cycle Manifesto each time 
you meet. 

• Use each meeting to establish some achievable (SMART) outcomes, which you 
will work towards over the coming weeks and months. 

• Publicise your work in staff rooms, corridors and in reception around your school 
building.  

• Invite more schools – both primary and secondary – to join you. 

• Make sure that you create and develop local alliances and good, supportive 
working relationships with other active BAME campaign groups. 

• Contact your Local Council Leader with your ideas. 
 

5. Four questions for your first meeting: 
 

• Does the leadership of your school reflect the ethnic and gender makeup the UK? 

• If not, what are the impacts of this? 

• How will you work to rectify this situation? 

• How can you get other schools on-board with your initiative? 
 

6. Who else can you invite or involve in your action group to add impetus? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




